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Saturday, November 10 
At 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
 

Join Us For  
Shabbat Services as we  

 

Honor Our Members  
who are  

 

War Veterans  
and hear their stories.  

Remembering Kristallnacht 
 
 
 
 
 

Presented by 
 

Dr. Tamara Reps Freeman 
a Holocaust ethnomusicologist 

 
Sunday, November 4 

At 1:00 p.m. 
 

Dedicated to the memory of those 
whose lives were taken from them in 

the shooting at the Tree of Life      
Synagogue in Pittsburgh, PA 

on October 27, 2018 

ñYou shall eat your fill and bless the Lord your God  
for the good land that he has given you.ò 

 

Monday, November 19, 2018 
7:30 p.m. 

 

Hosted by: 

St. Anastasia Roman Catholic Church 
45-14 245th Street, Douglaston, NY  11362 

A High Note Of Spiritual Resistance 

In Commemoration Of Kristallnacht 
Music of the Holocaust:   

Songs of Hope, Fortitude and  

Spiritual Resistance 

Flyer:  

Chanukah DinnerðDecember 7.  

Make your reservations now! 
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From The Rabbi 
 

Every once in while, I pick up a magazine when in the 

waiting room for a doctorôs appointment and I find an   

article that is so good that I ask if I could have the         

magazine.  A few weeks ago, I picked up the February 26 

issue of Time magazine and not only did I bring the magazine home, but 

I am now going to share that article with you.  It was the best P.R. for 

encouraging people to come to services that I have ever seen.  Just    

replace the word ñchurchò with the word ñsynagogueò and we should 

have standing room only at Shabbat Services and our Sunday morning 

minyan!   Looking forward to seeing you in services.  

Long Life & Prayer 
by Jamie Ducharme 

 

If a long life is what youôre after, going to church may be the answer to your 

prayers. 
 

A number of studies have shown associations between attending religious 

services and living a long time. One of the most comprehensive, published in 

JAMA Internal Medicine in 2016, found that women who went to any kind of 

religious service more than once a week had a 33% lower chance than their 

secular peers of dying during the 16-year study-follow-up period. Another 

study, published last year in PLOS One, found that regular service            

attendance was linked to reductions in the bodyôs stress responses and even 

in mortalityïso much so that worshippers were 55% less likely to die during 

the up to 18-year follow-up period than people who didnôt frequent the     

temple, church or mosque. 
 

You donôt have to become a nun to get these health benefits, however. The 

simple act of congregating with a like-minded community might deserve 

much of the credit. Tyler VanderWeele, one of the authors of the JAMA study 

and a professor of epidemiology at the Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public 

Health, says factors related to churchgoingïlike having a network of social 

support, an optimistic attitude, better self-control and a sense of purpose in 

lifeïmay account for the long-life benefits seen in his study and others. 
 

Indeed, itôs also the values drawn from religious traditionïsuch as ñrespect, 

compassion, gratitude, charity, humility, harmony, meditation and          

preservation of healthòïthat seem to predict longevity, not the dogma 

preached at the altar, says Howard Friedman, a professor of psychology at 

the University of California, Riverside, and co-author of the book The       

Longevity Project. 
 

Fostering these qualities may even affect rates of chronic disease, says     

Marino Bruce, a co-author of the PLOS One study and a research associate 

professor of medicine, health and society at Vanderbilt University. ñHaving 

that sense that youôre not in the world alone, that you are part of a power 

larger than oneself, can give one confidence to deal with the issues of life,ò 

Bruce says. ñBiologically, if that reduces stress, then that means youôre less 

likely to have high blood pressure or diabetes or things that can increase 

mortality.ò 
 

Prayer has been shown to be powerful, in at least one way. It triggers the 

relaxation response, a state of mind-body rest that has been shown to       

decrease stress, heart rate and blood pressure; alleviate chronic disease 

symptoms; and even change gene expression. This state is typically linked to 

activities like meditation and yoga, and research suggests it can also be 

found through praying. 
 

Given that uncertainty and the accumulating evidence supporting communal 

religious participation, VanderWeele says solitary practitioners might want 

to consider congregating every once in a while. 
 

ñMight you be missing out on somethingïthe power of religion and            

spiritualityïby not participating communally?ò VanderWeele says. ñThatôs 

not saying, óYou should have religious beliefs to live longer.ô Thatôs saying, 

óYou already hold these beliefs. Maybe it would be worthwhile to consider 

communal participation.'ò 
 Rabbi Gordon Yaffe 

November Schedule of Services 

Sun., Nov. 4 Morning Minyan       8:45 a.m. 
 

Fri., Nov. 9 Erev Shabbat Service        8:00 p.m. 

    Birthdays and Anniversaries Celebrated 
 

Sat., Nov. 10 Shabbat Morning Service       9:00 a.m. 

    Honoring our members who are War Veterans  
 

Sun., Nov. 11 Morning Minyan       8:45 a.m. 
 

Fri., Nov. 16 Kabbalat Shabbat Service       6:30 p.m. 
 

Sat., Nov. 17 Shabbat Morning Service       9:00 a.m. 

    Aufruf: Samuel Mindlin and Alex Goldstein 

    Son and future daughter-in-law of Judy Samuels 
 

Sun., Nov. 18 Morning Minyan       8:45 a.m. 
 

Mon., Nov. 19 Community Interfaith Thanksgiving Worship    7:30 p.m. 
    St. Anastasia Roman Catholic Church 
 

Fri., Nov. 23 Kabbalat Shabbat Service       6:30 p.m. 
 

Sat., Nov. 24 Shabbat Morning Service       9:00 a.m. 

    Baby Naming: Grace Blumenthal 

    Granddaughter of Jackie and Harold Lamkay 
 

Sun., Nov. 25 Morning Minyan       8:45 p.m. 
 

Fri., Nov. 30 Kabbalat Shabbat Service       6:30 p.m. 
 

Sat., Dec. 1 Shabbat Morning Service       9:00 a.m. 

    Baby Naming: Violet Drew Makover 

    Granddaughter of Terri and Michael Makover 

Shabbat Candle Lighting 
 

November  2 5:33 p.m. 

November  9 4:25 p.m. 

November 16 4:19 p.m. 

November 23 4:14 p.m. 

November 30 4:11 p.m. 

In the October edition of Temple Talk there was an  error and 
omission for we would like to apologize.  In our article, ò It Takes 
a Village to Celebrate Rosh  Hashanah, Yom Kippur and  Sukkotó 
it was written that Ben Ditman chanted the Haftarah.  It was Natan 
Zaidman who chanted the Haftarah on the first day of Rosh 
Hashanah.  Also, we neglected to thank our co-presidents, Marjorie 
Goldstein and Mitch Stein, for their inspirational messages and all 
that they did behind the scenes to insure that everything ran 
smoothly. Please accept our sincerest apologies. 

Editor¬s Note: 

Solidarity Shabbat in Memory of Those Who Died in the 

shooting at the Tree of Life Synagogue in Pittsburgh, PA 
 

Fri., Nov. 2 Kabbalat Shabbat Service        6:30 p.m. 
 

Sat., Nov. 3 Shabbat Morning Experience 

 Breakfast       9:00 a.m. 

 Shacharit     10:00 a.m. 

 Torah Service     10:30 a.m. 

 Musaph     11:15 a.m. 

 Kiddush/Lunch    12:00 p.m. 

 Kabbalah Circle    12:30 p.m. 
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From Your Co-Vice President 

of Membership 
By Karen Popowsky 

 

These are my reflections of my membership in the worldwide Jewish 

community: 
 

Shabbat morning, October 13, 2018 was a very special morning at    

Congregation LôDor VôDor.  The synagogue was observing 70 years of 

Jewish life in our community and our community was in the house to 

observe Shabbat and to celebrate! Barbara Flamm, an original member of 

our synagogue was there with her daughter, Ruth Riemer.  Children of 

other ñfounding membersò came home to honor the event (Donna 

Harkavy, Ivan Helfand, Marcy Lyons Manna, Cornelia and Peter Seckel 

and Ellen Bernstein.  Our new and returning members were welcomed 

home (Shari and Neil Garfinkel, Barbara and Ken Levine, Lorna Katz, 

Hannah Hodes and Olga, Robert Victoria and Valerie Varkonyi).      

Congregation LôDor VôDor recognized ALL members and extended a 

huge THANK YOU to our members for their continued support.  All 

present feasted on a delicious luncheon kiddush that was sponsored by 

many.  An ñopen mikeò gave people the opportunity to reminisce and 

share what this synagogue has meant to them.  It was a glorious Shabbat 

morning. 
 

I recently had the opportunity to visit the Jewish quarter in Amsterdam.   

I toured the Anne Frank House, the Jewish Cultural Quarter which in-

cludes the Portuguese Synagogue (dating back to 1675) and the Jewish 

Historical Museum.  I walked quietly through the quarters in which Anne 

Frank and her family hid until their hideout was discovered and they 

were taken to concentration camps.  My relationship to Judaism is 

stronger now than it was 49 years ago when I first visited this site.  I was 

overwhelmed by the feeling that I am a member of the same Jewish   

community of which Anne Frank and Dutch Jews were as long ago as 

1675. 
 

I also visited Le Marais Juif, the Jewish Marais, the Jewish section of 

Paris, France.  The Museum of Art and History of Judaism beautifully 

displayed artifacts of Jewish ritual and culture.  The Rue de Rosiers is a 

street filled with kosher restaurants, kosher bakeries and kosher butchers.  

The Memorial de la Shoah was sobering as I realized that this location of 

Paris was where thousands of French Jews were deported to               

concentration camps. Je suis juif. 
 

We are members of Congregation LôDor VôDor.  We are members of the 

Jewish Community in Pittsburgh.  We are all members of the worldwide 

Jewish community.  

Presidential Matters 
By Marjorie Goldstein 

 
How exciting to be at Congregation L'Dor V'Dor on Saturday 
October 13, 2018, as we celebrated 70 years of Jewish Life in our 
Community and the history of our two parent synagogues, the Little Neck Jewish 
Center and the Oakland Jewish Center. We welcomed our newest members and 
honored all members of Congregation L'Dor V'Dor. I was most impressed by our 
open mike session as we listened to  congregants who were founding members of 
Little Neck Jewish Center, as well as their grown children who spoke about their 
long lasting and memorable relationships that they made with each other,      
stemming from their parents involvement in the Synagogue. We also heard many 
members stories from Oakland Jewish Center as we ate our delicious Shabbat 
lunch. This was truly a milestone for Congregation L'Dor V'Dor. We want to 
thank the Membership Committee, Rabbi Yaffe, Cantor Shron and all the      
members, past and present, who made this day so special. 
 

We have a tremendous amount to be proud of and want to keep the spirit      
growing! As it is mandatory for Board members to be on committees, we also 
want to encourage members who are not on the Board to become more active in 
Synagogue life! The following are committees which would welcome your   
expertise and talent: 
 

Membership Committee: Reaches out to the community to encourage new     
members to join, determines the needs of existing members, while providing      
various fun programs and exciting events to strengthen membership. Contact    
Co-VP of Membership Karen Popowsky slpkjrp@aol.com or Co-VP of        
Membership Elaine Fleischman directoref@yahoo.com. 
 

Community Holocaust Remembrance Committee: Plans and develops       
creative, stimulating, and meaningful programs with Temple Torah and          
Marathon Jewish Center in remembrance of the Holocaust and Kristallnacht. 
Contact Chairperson Ellen Charlop echarlop@gmail.com or Chairperson George 
Klein georgeklein@hotmail.com. 
 

Publicity Committee (new committee): Reaching out to the neighboring          
community, informing people of events occurring at our Synagogue, as well as    
contacting elected leaders in the community, letting them know what              
Congregation L'Dor V'Dor offers as well as encouraging and inviting them to 
attend relevant and important events. Contact Co-President Mitch Stein          
mitchellsteinfinance@gmail.com. 
 

Fund Raising Committee: Involved in exciting projects that will raise money 
for our Synagogue as we continue to thrive while working together to strengthen 
and encourage member involvement. We also do outreach, collecting money for 
people in distress, catastrophes re hurricanes, famine, etc. Looking to expand 
committee. Contact Chairperson Lois Wirtheim nyrmom217@aol.com. 
 

House Committee: Working on structural improvements in our Synagogue, i.e. 
making the Synagogue handicapped accessible, re entrance and bimah,           
bathrooms, as well as modifying and updating our kitchen and additional areas in 
the Synagogue. Looking to expand committee. Contact Chairperson Paul Stein 
bpvulcan@yahoo.com or Chairperson Marc Figelman mefref@gmail.com. 
 

Finance Committee: Advises the Board regarding the financial condition of the 
Synagogue and makes recommendations on the viability of amounts               
contemplated being spent. Looking to expand committee. Contact Co-Treasurers 
Judy Samuels judy10000@aol.com or Irwin Wolf niwin@verizon.net. 
 

Volunteering to help Audi in the office: As Audi is doing a terrific job as       
Managing Director, she can benefit at times with some extra help. Please contact 
her at (718) 224-0404 and discuss with her what she needs at specific times. 
 

Rabbi Liaison Committee: Meets with Rabbi Yaffe to discuss concerns, issues, 
suggestions. Contact Chairperson Chuck Wayne chuckwayne713@gmail.com to 
address your concerns. 
 

As all the committees discussed need your involvement, please email the          
Chairperson associated with the committee. We are always appreciative of new 
ideas and suggestions to continue to make our Synagogue special and thrive. You 
can always contact me at marjorie.goldstein1@gmail.com.   Looking forward to 
working with you!  

Rabbi Liaison Committee 
By Chuck Wayne, Chairman 

 

To help facilitate ongoing and productive communication between Rabbi 
Yaffe and the members of our congregation, we have formed a Rabbi 
Liaison committee that will meet on a quarterly basis.  Prior to each of 
these meetings, we encourage members of the congregation to submit 
questions, comments or concerns to the committee so that they can be 
brought to the Rabbiôs attention.  Sometimes it may be easier to        
communicate this way rather than through direct  communication.  Rabbi 
Yaffe has asked that we set up this procedure of communication so that 
all issues of concern can be discussed and addressed.  
 

The next meeting of this committee will be on Monday, November 12. If 
you have anything that you would like for us to put on the agenda of this 
meeting, please submit it via email to: 
  

chuckwayne713@gmail.com  
 

The members of this committee, appointed by the Board of Trustees, are: 
Chuck Wayne, Richie Spivack, Judy Samuels and Janet Tobin. 

mailto:slpkjrp@aol.com
mailto:directoref@yahoo.com
mailto:echarlop@gmail.com
mailto:georgeklein@hotmail.com
mailto:mitchellsteinfinance@gmail.com
mailto:nyrmom217@aol.com
mailto:bpvulcan@yahoo.com
mailto:mefref@gmail.com
mailto:judy10000@aol.com
mailto:niwin@verizon.net
mailto:chuckwayne713@gmail.com
mailto:marjorie.goldstein1@gmail.com
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Message from Cantor Shron 
 

On a recent Saturday morning, we had a very interesting 
chat before services at Congregation LôDor VôDor. A few 
of us were discussing the binding of Isaac, the story weôd 
be reading that day in the weekly Torah portion. Rabbi 
Yaffe was speaking with us about an observation he had 
made while reviewing the story earlier that morning. 
 

ñIsaac had been through a near death experience,ò he told us. ñBut     
despite all Isaac had experienced, heôs remembered as a patriarch of our 
people and even participated in his fatherôs burial a few chapters later.ò 
Rabbi Yaffe likened this to the experience of Holocaust survivors who 
still participate in all aspects of Jewish life. ñEven after all theyôve been 
through,ò he said, ñthere are Holocaust survivors who put on tefillin   
every day, keep kosher, raise committed Jewish children, and come to 
shul every Shabbos.ò 
 

At that point, Harold Hochman, a survivor of the Holocaust and regular 
Shabbat morning attendee, piped up. ñThatôs me!ò he said. ñIôm Isaac. I 
love all of those things!ò 
 

Later that morning, we learned about Pittsburgh.  
The horrific tragedy that had unfolded at the Tree of Life Congregation 
in Pittsburgh, PA ï thought to be the deadliest attack on Jews in       
American history ï took the lives of eleven ñshul-goersò, murdered just 
for showing up to services on a Saturday. 
 

By the time you read this, I suspect the pain will still be very real. As a 
community, we are still reeling from this very loud wake-up call.       
Anti-Semitism is alive and well in the United States, and the Jewish 
community is having a difficult time coming to terms with this harsh 
reality.  
 

Suddenly, we feel a lot less safe and warm within the buildings in which 
we felt most ñat homeò. Every Jewish institution in the country is having 
the same discussion: What security policies do we have in place? Are we 
doing enough? What can be done to prevent such an attack from taking 
place, God forbid, in our neighborhood? 
 

Weôll be searching for answers to these questions for the foreseeable 
future. But while those critical discussions are taking place on an       
institutional level, Iôd like to suggest two things we can do on a personal 
level. 
 

1. I think this tragedy underscores the need for a strong Jewish state. 
While we need to do everything we can to fight ant-Semitism          
worldwide, itôs comforting to know that the State of Israel has our 
backs whenever Jews find themselves in danger. No matter how you 
may feel about Israel and its policies, this tragedy should             
inspire each of us to support Israel in any way we can: by            
purchasing Israel Bonds, making an effort to buy Israeli products, or 
best of all, by visiting Israel as soon as possible. A strong Israel 
equals a strong Jewish people. 

 

2. There is an effort underway to encourage Jews everywhere to 
ñShow Up for Shabbatò in the weeks following the tragedy. After 
eleven people were murdered simply for attending Shabbat services, 
Jews are responding by ñshowing upò to Shabbat services in droves. 
Iôd like to encourage you to do the same. Even if Shabbat services 
arenôt ñyour thingòéeven if you typically find the service to be 
boring and/or uninspiring even if you just come ñJFKò (just for    
Kiddush)éplease COME and show the world that we will remain 
strong in the face of terrorism and unspeakable tragedy. 

 

And that brings me back to Harold ï a man who witnessed unimaginable 
tragedy but did not allow his experiences to diminish the ñJewishò part 
of his soul. On the contrary; he LOVES being Jewish and is 100%     
committed and proud of his Judaism. Who could blame him if he never 
stepped foot into a synagogue again?  
 

Letôs learn from Harold and other brave men and women just like him. 
Letôs step up our commitment to Judaism and Israel in the face of this 
tragedy. Letôs ñShow Up for Shabbat.ò 

Cantor Josh Shron  

 

HAPPY NOVEMBER 
BIRTHDAYS 

HAPPY NOVEMBER 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Celebrate  
Your November 

Birthday or Anniversary  
by receiving a special blessing  
at Shabbat Evening Services  

Friday, November 9 
8:00 p.m. 

  2 Jeffrey Feiner 

  2 Melanie Feinsilver      

  2 Gloria Pollack 

  2 Eugene Rattien 

  2 Lisa B. Tamari  

  3 Joyce Frey     

  3 Marcia Kauffman         

  4 Orna Feinsilver         

  4 Craig Roberts  

  5 Stephanie Klein         

  5 Erica Rose     

  6 Arthur Lesser  

  7 Harrison Levine         

  9 Elane Berk     

10 Arielle Weisberg       

11 Paul Cohen    

11 Jessica Sacker    

13 Jordan Aronowitz       

13 Lisa Stein 

14 Bobby Dor     

14 Abbey Wolecki 

16 Holden Blatt        

 16 Beatrice Drabman   

17 Claudia Hochman  

17 Harriet Joseph         

17 Jennifer Marks         

19 Corinne Weisberg       

19 Brittney Zelniker      

20 Jane Coons    

20 Eva Kessner   

20 Fran Peterson 

21 David Reiss   

22 Desiree Shar  

23 Phyllis Bass  

23 Felice Katz 

24 Jason Gottlieb         

24 Jacqueline Lamkay      

24 Steven Levine 

28 Rochelle Goldberg      

28 Lee Lipsitz   

29 Philip Biton  

29 Louise Heidecker       

29 Brianna Singer      

  1 Bobby and Alan Becker           

  5 Mona and Stephen Toback         

  9 Estelle Weiss and Merrill Rosen 

10 Carrie and Rabbi Gordon Yaffe         

12 Dean and Karen Verola           

14 Israela and Eric Metzger        

15 Irene and Fred Gordon           

17 Linda and Howard Litvack        

19 Eileen and Michael Feiner       

22 Laurie and Neal Nelson          

22 Patricia and Peter Reinharz     

23 Hope and Marc Altheim           

27 Lori Saslow and Harvey Goldstein       

28 Natalie and Andrew Levin 
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  Shabbat Morning Experience                        

   Saturday, November 3rd 
 

 

 9:00 a.m. Breakfast & Learning 
 

10:00 a.m. Shacharit  

  w/Heicha Kedushah 
 

10:30 a.m. Torah Service 
 

11:15 a.m. Musaph 
 

12:00 p.m. Kiddush & Lunch 

 Torah and Our Lives 
With  

Rabbi Yaffe  
 

11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
 

Wednesdays,  

Nov. 7, 14, 21, 28 
Conversational Hebrew 

With  

Cantor Joshua Shron 
 

Wednesdays, Nov. 7, 14, 28 
 

at 8:30 p.m. 
 

Tachles 
A Unique Approach  

to the Study of Hebrew                  
 

Tachles is an informal Hebrew learning program that     

offers participants a ñtaste of Hebrewò in a refreshing 

and interactive style.  

 

Monthly Kabbalah Circle 
Saturday, November 3 

12:30 p.m. 

After Shabbat Kiddush 

 

 
Kabbalah is the ancient mystical 

wisdom of the Jewish people and has 

long been shrouded in secrecy.  

However, in our day, more and 

more people are studying Kabbalah. 

 
Join us as we explore the wisdom of 

our mystical tradition together with 

Paul Sacker, Henry Riger and Ellen 

Charlop as our leaders. 

 


